
From: Mat R 
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 7:31:42 PM
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca>
Subject: Street light

Hey Mike. 

I like to make a request to the town for a street light. At the corner of Mara and Butcher.
Making that turn onto butcher at night can be dangerous. 

Last night at 11pm I was coming home and almost hit a kid riding there ATV on the wrong
side of the road. It's so dark and they don't have lights or driving experience. If I didn't slam on
the brakes and swerve to the curb I would of hit him.    

 So before someone gets hurt is there any way to make this request happen. A street light at the
corner of Mara and Butcher

Thank you

Mat Robinson




